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I oppose HB 3075 and or HB 3075-1. These bills and Ballot Measure 114 are 

unconstitutional and go directly against the 2nd Amendment. Really disgusting that 

the party in charge goes after law abiding citizens and doesn't address the cause of 

mental illness or rabid drug uses. Criminals will always find ways to use guns. Guns 

are an object; it is people who are bad that use them to hurt other people. Writing 

legislation to go after legal users and their constitutional rights is ant-American. Pretty 

obvious that the party in charge hates rural and constitutional Americans. I oppose 

both HB 3075 and or HB 3075-1. 


